
Raytown Park Board 
Minutes 

May 20, 2024 
 

Attendance: 
Park Board:  Robbie Tubbs, Dave Thurman, Evan Gorrell, Melina Alford, Brian Morris, 
Zoom-Brent Hugh, Rhonda Herriing, Patrick Nelson, Alderman Loretha Hayden 
Staff:   Dave Turner, Tony Mesa, Marcus Germain, and Mary Ann McCormick 
 
A quorum was declared present at 7:00 pm.  Dave Thurman made a motion to approve 
April 15, 2024 minutes,  Brian Morris seconded and the motion passed. Dave Thurman 
made a motion to approve the May 6, 2024 minutes.  Brian Morris seconded and motion 
passed. 
 
Reports of Officers: 
President – Robbie attended the open house with the Raytown Youth Baseball.  They 
had a great turn out and everyone was excited to see Slugger and some KC Royals 
players.  She also attended the Rice Tremonti BBQ contest.  They had over 30 vendors 
along with the BBQ vendors. 
Vice President – no report 
 
Reports of Standing & Special Committees 
Personnel – no report 
Finance - no report 
Program - no report 
Buildings & Grounds - no report 
Main Street – report attached 
 
Staff Reports: 
Director – a written report was distributed. 
Recreation  - a written report was distributed. 
Superintendent of Parks a written report was distributed.  Minor Smith park  tennis 
courts need cracks filled, trail at LBTRA is going to be limestone chip.   
 
Brian Morris made a motion to apply for the Trim Grant for 2024-25.  Evan Gorrell 
seconded and the motion passed. 
 
New Business: 
1. Brian Morris made  a motion to  increase our LWCF grant budget to $1.1 million.  

Dave Thurman seconded and the motion passed.   
2. Brian Morris made a motion to adjourn at 7:35 pm.  Dave Thurman seconded and 

the motion passed. 
 
 
 


